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May 23, 2017

Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-4720

Re: Docket TG-170378

Dear Mr. King:

Enclosed is the customer notice for the above named Docket which will be sent prior to
May 31, 2017.

Respectfully,

John Lloyd
Chief Financial Officer



